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From: george gish [ggish@cox.net]
To: Sara Hassert  
Subject: Flight plan changes 
Date: Tue 12/6/2005 6:22 PM 
 
Just to voice my concerns over the proposed FAA plans to fly over the Summerland 
areas. 
 
This activity will engender a very active group to move into action to close the airport 
during night-time hours (very much like San Diego, CA).  This will not be a good thing 
for the economy of Las Vegas and should be brought to the attention of the LV Mayor 
at the upcoming meeting as a potential backlash of the proposed flight changes (and 
YES, I will be in that group). 
 
Dr. George Gish 
 
 
 

 

 


